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Pollution Control Board

Clerk’s Office
Illinois Pollution ControlBoard
100 W. RandolphSt., Suite11-500
Chicago,IL 60601

To WhomIt MayConcern:

According the Illinois Register,the First Opinion and Order from the Illinois Pollution
Control Board (IPCB) on the proposedamendmentsto Illinois Administrative Code
(IAC) Parts 732 and 734 Regulationshasbeenpublished. As an interestedperson,I
would respectfullyrequestthat additionalhearingson theproposedamendmentsto IAC
Parts732 and734 be issuedby the IPCB. Specifically, additionalhearingsarerequested
concerning#R04-22123.

As an involvedcitizen, I amalsotroubledby thefactthat all of thepreviouslyheldIPCB
hearingson the proposedrevisionshavebeenheld in NorthernIllinois. At a minimum,
additionalhearingson the proposedrevisionsshouldbeheld in SouthernIllinois. This
would ensurethat ampleopportunity is providedto citizens of all partsof the stateto
adequatelyparticipate in the rulemaking process and expressvalid and legitimate
concernsabouttheproposedrevisions.

Thankyou for yourtime andcooperationin this matter.
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March 14, 2005
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Sincerely,

MatthewP. Cherry
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